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March 3 2024

 
 
Sunday, March 3 
OHS Play 2:30pm 
 
Monday, March 4 
BOE Work Session 6pm  
1st Day of Track Practice 
 
Tuesday, March 5 
Parent Teacher Conferences 4-8pm 
 
Wednesday, March 6 
FFA To Lyons- Horse Judging 
 
Thursday, March 7th 

No School- Parent Teacher Conferences  
8am-8pm 
 
Friday, March 8th- Friday, March 15 
NO SCHOOL SPRING BREAK 
 
Monday, March 18 
BOE Regular Meeting 7pm 
 
Tuesday, March 19 
Kindergarten Readiness Night 5:30-
6:30pm 
OHS Choir/Band Concert 6:30pm 
 
Wednesday, March 20 
FFA To Cheney 
Prom Outside Date Forms Due  
 
Thursday, March 21 

HS Baseball and Softball to Central 4pm 
 
Friday, March 22 
HS Forensics to Flinthills 4pm 

 
Saturday, March 23 
OHS Jr./Sr. Prom and After Prom 
Walk-In Starts at 5:30pm 
 
Monday, March 25 
HS BB/SB at West Elk 
 
Tuesday, March 26 
Junior High Track to Central 1:30pm 
 
Wednesday, March 27 
FFA McPherson 
 
Thursday, March 28th 
High School Track at Oxford 3:30pm 

 

 
Parent Teacher Conferences This Week 
Oxford School will hold parent teacher 
conferences Tuesday, March 5th from 4pm-8pm 
and Thursday, March 7th from 8am to 8pm.  
Please contact the school or your child’s teacher 
if you have not received a conference time.  
 

Spring Break 
Spring break for Oxford Schools 
will begin on Friday, March 8th.   
School will resume for the 4th 

quarter on Monday, March 18th.  
 

OHS Play 
Oxford High School students will 
perform a short humorous play on 
Sunday, March 3rd at 2:30pm in 
the OHS auditorium. The title of 

the production is “And Then There 
Was One”, a spoof by Michael 
Druce. The group is directed by 

Mr. Billy Hatfield with assistance 
from Mrs. Kim Talbert. There is no 

cost to attend, but a free will 
donation to the drama club is 

appreciated. The doors will open at 2:15pm.  
 

Spring Sports Off and Running 
Baseball and softball are in full swing as of Monday, 
March 4th.  High School track and Junior High track 

(grades 7 and 8) start on Monday as well. All athletes 
must have a completed physical on file to practice. 
Athletes are reminded to bring a water bottle and 

practice clothing appropriate for outdoor conditions! 
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